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Dear Friends and Neighbors,  

 

 
The High Prairie Traditional Pow Wow is hosting its 6th Annual Traditional Pow Wow on May 7, 2022 at the 
High Prairie Sports Palace. We are very excited to be hosting a Hand games tournament. We will also be 
honoring our graduating Aboriginal graduates at the Pow Wow with an honor dance and gift of a blanket.  
 
The intent of the Gathering and Pow Wow is to enhance community wellness through sharing the strengths 
that are inherent in the traditional practices The Traditional Pow Wow is to enhance community wellness 
through sharing the strengths that are inherent in the traditional practices of ceremony.  
 
The event nourishes the spirits of our Aboriginal children youth and families as a counter to the damage 
created in the residential school era. The event is a preventive way by encouraging child and youth 
participation in a healthy and productive activity namely Aboriginal song, dance, and ceremony. 
 
The event provides opportunity to engage Indigenous and non-Indigenous community people, agencies and 
partners in working together to benefit the community 
 
On behalf of the High Prairie Aboriginal Inter-agency Committee, we would be very grateful to accept any 
donations your company/organization can offer. This will ensure the Gathering goes ahead as planned and it 
will encourage those people who have committed to working and volunteering at the pow-wow. 
 
 Donation cheques are to be made out to High Prairie Aboriginal Interagency Committee – Powwow and 
mailed to: High Prairie Aboriginal Interagency Committee, Bag 900-15, 9621- 96 avenue, Peace River, Alberta 
T8S 1T4. E-transfers HPAIC2020@outlook.com  
 
Please feel free to contact Pow-wow administration support Wendy Goulet at 780-624-6316 and email 
wendygoulet3@gmail.com with any questions that need to be answered. 
 
 
 
Yours in partnership,  
 

          
Jamie Chalifoux             
Co-Chair                                                                                          
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